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WHAT A QUIET WEEKEND, it appears even from social media that none of you attended any shows (or if you did you all 
kept your wins quiet)! Personally I have to admit to preferring this cold but dry weather, at least I can get the dogs 
out for a decent run without the whole house (and me) being swathed in mud when we get home. On our walk this 
morning we saw the first rabbit in a long time, needless to say the Grands saw it before me and I was dragged down 
the country lane to where it had crossed in front of us to give them a good sniffing. Once in the fields I suddenly 
owned deaf GBGVs whilst they went “hunting”! 
   The entry is out for Crufts.  Our judge Linda Lewis has 34 to go over and our smaller cousins the PBGV have 75 
entered. We are first in the ring followed by the PBGV, currently classified to start judging at 9am, however this is 
subject to change.  
   As always please let me have any news and views! 
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